To Whom It May Concern,

Samantha Rush has been a part of my staff since
September 2017. She has always been a hard worker.
She shows up to work when scheduled and is great
with our customers. I value her as an asset to our
company.

Thank you for giving me the opportunity to speak
on her behalf.

Tim Katzman

Store Sales Leader
Open Pantry #9570



